ADDENDUM 2

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Research Corporation of the University of Hawaii
requests proposals for the

V2X-Enabled Interconnected Traffic Control System Innovations on the
Nimitz Highway and Ala Moana Boulevard Arterial

for the

College of Engineering
University of Hawaii
Honolulu, HI

October 17, 2019



NOTICE TO OFFERORS

To Prospective Offerors:

This Addendum #2 is issued for this RFP and is hereby incorporated as of the date of this
Addendum.

Closing Date for Receipt of Offeror Questions has been changed to October 18, 2019: 4:00
p.m. HST.

Closing Date for Posting Responses to Questions has been changed to October 21, 2019;
4:00 p.m. HST.

END OF ADDENDUM



